
The Counties of Essex and Hudson will be hosting an online Public Information Center meeting regarding the Local 
Preliminary Engineering (LPE) phase for the Bridge Street Bridge Replacement over the Passaic River. The meeting 
and project implementation are in cooperation with the New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT), 
North Jersey Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA), and Federal Highway Administration (FHWA).

The purpose of the Public Information Center meeting is to inform the public of the status and schedule, present 
the Preliminary Preferred Alternative (PPA) refinements and proposed design and detour plans for the bridge 
replacement, and to solicit public input on the bridge replacement. This meeting is being conducted in 
conformance with Federal and State regulations. The public is invited and encouraged to comment on the study. 
This meeting is open to all members of the public.

For members of the public without internet access, a copy of the meeting presentation can be provided to you. To 
receive a copy, please contact Andres Gomez-Ortiz at (973) 226-8500 x 2500 or agomez@essexcountynj.org no 
later than March 27, 2024. 

Written comments will be accepted through April 10, 2024. Comments may be submitted to:

Andres Gomez-Ortiz, PE 
Essex County Principal Engineer 
agomez@essexcountynj.org 
973-226-8500 x2500

Wednesday, March 20, 2024 | 6:00 to 8:00 PM

Bridge Street Bridge
 Local Preliminary Engineering (PE) Phase
Town of Harrison & City of Newark, New Jersey

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER

Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet, or smartphone: 

You can also dial in using your phone:
• www.zoom.us/j/99872734403

• United States - 305-224-1968
• Meeting ID - 998 7273 4403

For more information, please visit bridgestreetbridge.com

Joseph Glembocki, PE
Hudson Assistant County Engineer 
jglembocki@hcnj.us
201-369-4340 x 4160




